
Memo re: Project 1616 

The final report reflects an incorrect amount for total expenses; the detail receipt copies total 

$3,462.11, and the final report indicates $3,684.93.  Due to the fact that the club funds 

contributed to the project exceed the matching amount of the district grant, Helen Maxwell and 

Stacey Giannoulis agreed that it is not necessary to ask the club to complete a new final report.    


